From: Brad Baker

To: JWMTR Exhibits; Rep Sanchez
Subject: Please Move HB2001 Forward
Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 5:26:20 PM
Hello,

I'm writing to ask that you please move HB 2001 forward. It's a great bill that will help make
housing more affordable for Oregonians. I'd love to be able to live in a duplex someday and
making them legal in cities across Oregon will make that possible.

There will also be the benefit of less CO2 emissions since more density will lead to more
efficient living. It'll also lead to more vibrant cities.

Thanks so much and | can't wait to see this bill passed!

Brad Baker
2301 NE Rodney Ave, Portland, OR 97212
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